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I'm greatly opposed to this ballot. Why would you want to take away a system that 

encourages people to vote? We made so much progress in voter turnout for the past 

decade. This would make it hard for those who are disabled and who don't have the 

time or means to vote in person. People will do things that's the easiest for them. 

Receiving a ballot in the mail with information on each appropriate candidate makes it 

impossibly easy to vote. I'm a pilot. Mail in voting allows me to vote where normally I 

wouldn't be able to. You would essentially be taking away my ability to vote. I'm sure 

there are others in the same situation who feel the same way. By all means, you 

don't want people to vote then go ahead and pass it. I don't understand why you 

would take this away...it's not hurting anyone or causing any problems.  


